LAND FOR AFFORDABLE HOUSING ALONGSIDE CLIFF ROAD

The CLT Board have discussed the offer from the PC of a pre-application planning enquiry, and we
have been advised that the enquiry is more likely to be given a duly considered opinion if we
produce some sketch plans of a potential proposal for some affordable housing units on the site.

The CLT is therefore commissioning some drawings from someone who has performed this service
for another CLT in a similar situation and at little or no cost. Should there be a cost the CLT have

funds enough to cover these.



